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I feel take regulations should be based on sound biology. The initial non-resident take rule was for 5 
birds which was subsequently administratively reduced to 3 birds. IVs a minimum I request that the full 
5 birds be allowed and nestling birds also be authorized. Ideally, I would request that the non.resident 
take for both passage and nestling raptors be increased consistent with maintaining a viable Wild 
population. 

Alaska currently allows non-resident hunting of its abundant game populations. These regulations are a 
success, and allow non-residents the chance to experience the hunting adventure of a lifetime. Please 
consider allowing expanded take of Alaskan passage and nestling raptors by non-residents. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Paul Mascuch 




